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The FSM National Government, through the Secretaty of the FSM Department of Health and Social

Affairs, is proposing a new pharmaceutical product registration regulation that will help protect public’s health by
ensuring the importation of quality assured medicines and preventing the importation of substandard and falsified
medicines into FSM for distribution or sale. The proposed FSM Pharmaceutical Product Registration Regulation
will require medicines to be evaluated against a set of requirements and standards and if passed, they will be
registered and added to the list of medicines that can be imported or brought into FSM. This regulation applies to
all imported pharmaceutical products except for those that are imported or will be imported for personal use.
Copies of the proposed regulation are available for the information of the general public at the post office,
the state court, the Governor’s Office and the FSM Department of Health Main Office, website and facebook

page.



